
I beg to ackrjo ledge receipt of 
letter of March 15th asking us to consider you 
candidate for the new Eddy Chair of Indu, trial 
Chemistry.

' ue^ me give you the assurance that when
.he appointment is made this application will receive 

possible consideration. I may say that,while the 
Board has authorized the establishment of this Chair 
and while they have received official intimation of the 
ilate 1rs. Eddy, the money has not yet been 

placed in our hands. '.Ye hope that this department 
°r *>e created in time to begin work at the commencement 
of the session 1932-23.

after the matter has received further 
consideration I shall be glad to communicate with you 
again letting you know the salary attached to the 
position and the appropriation and facilities granted 
to the Department. There is n0 reason why you should 
not get in touch with Dr. Buttan, the head of our 
Chemistry Department,and under whose direction the 
Department of Industrial Chemistry will function.

Tours faithfully,

March
Eighteenth

1922.

Dr. Albert Tingle,
C/o. The C.B.Bddy Company, Limited, 
Hull, ue.

Dear sir:-
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